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A New Provider Communication is Available 

Contact Details: 
1-800-343-9000
emednyalert@gdit.com 

A New Provider Communication is Available 

A New Provider Communication has been posted which outlines 
new Dental policies effective 1/31/24: 

If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@gdit.com for further assistance

The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. However, no e-mail transmittals or 
materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 

Clinical Criteria Guidance to Updated Dental Medicaid Dental 
Benefits Effective 1/31/2024

mailto:emednyalert@csra.com
https://www.emedny.org/ProviderManuals/Dental/PDFS/clinical_criteria_guidance_dental_policy_-_11-17-23.pdf

